
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  10/15/2012 

 

RE:  12-13 Registered Student Organization Status 

 

Dear National Coalition for Men at MSU, 

 

Your student organization has officially been recognized by the MSU Office of 

Activities & Engagement.   Please print this letter and show it to any campus 

organization as proof of your registration.   

 

Your registration is valid from the date of this letter until September 30th, 

2013. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the MSU Office of Activities and 

Engagement : 

222 SUB 

406-994-6902 

engagement@montana.edu 

 

 

 

Thank-you, 

 
Mandy St. Aubyn 

Program Manager 

Office of Activities & Engagement 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please provide your information below if requested: 

 

President Name:__________________________________ 

Email:______________________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________________________ 

mailto:engagement@montana.edu�

